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Comment Submitted:

With the miles and miles of open desert why would this be the only place to put such a project. Over the years we have been
getting our public land taken away from us year after year. We only have 2 places left in Nevada for OHV. This area is big for us. 
I am a 38 year old male and I have kids that love spending time in the public desert. At this rate they will not be able to enjoy
what they have been enjoying for years. It is a shame that it seems one day enjoying the public desert will be a thing of the past. 
We have spent years taking care of the area as far as the wild life and desert clean ups. We have ran our race courses in different
areas to protect the endangered wildlife and it seems that the companys come in and do what they want to the land. I guess its the
all mighty dollar. 
I will be getting more informed on how and who I vote for. I will do everything in my power to stop this and future projects that
have to do with taking what little OHV land we as the public has left. 
Thank you for letting us post comments about the proposed project.


